LETTERHEAD

Jennifer Prins, CoC Coordinator
River Valleys Continuum of Care 
P.O. Box 144 
Zumbrota, MN 55992								VIA ELECTRONIC MAIL 

Re: Commitment to create New Units/New Housing Opportunities 

Dear Ms. Prins: 

On behalf of DEVELOPER/OWNER NAME, I am pleased to provide this letter of commitment to create new housing opportunities for people experiencing homelessness within the River Valleys Continuum of Care (CoC MN-502) region. We value the work of the CoC to bring additional resources to the region and develop a strong homeless response system together with us as partners.  

DEVELOPER/OWNER NAME is committed to serving our community by providing quality housing that is affordable to residents, including in the following project: 

	Project name
	NAME

	Project location
	CITY, Minnesota (if tenant-based RA, list counties) 

	Project type
	Physical units / Subsidies 

	New units/subsidies set aside for individuals experiencing homelessness
	NUMBER

	Date by which units/subsidies will be available for participants
	M/D/YYYY

	Non-CoC and Non-ESG funding sources for housing
	Federal: (Examples: Housing Choice Vouchers, Rural Development units, HOME-ARP, Other ARPA funds)
State/Local: (Examples: Housing Trust Fund vouchers, Local Levy Funds 
Private: Foundations



If you have any questions regarding this commitment, please contact NAME at EMAIL. 

Sincerely, 

